CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

Planning Department
Transportation Development Services Section

April 11, 2014

Bernie J. Montoya

BJM Consulting

8624 Casa Verde Ave. NW
Albuquerque, NM 87120

Re: Warehouse Addition, 2655 Baylor Dr. SE
Traffic Circulation Layout — Not Required
Architect’'s Stamp dated 04-03-14 (M16-D006)

Dear Mr. Montoya,

Thank you for the TCL submittal received 04-07-14. After review of the referenced site

PO Box 1293 and existing conditions it appears that a TCL is not required for the proposed Addition.
A copy of this letter will be needed for each of the building permit plans. If you have
any questions feel free to call me at 924-3630.

New Mexico 87103 Racquel M. Michel, P.E.
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development Review Services
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